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9th September 2024 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

We are very pleased to let you know that we have planned a Year 6 residential trip next summer. We will 

be taking the children to Beam House in Devon, which is part of the PGL organisation, from Friday 6th 

June – Monday 9th June 2025.  

 

There will be more information about the trip following on from the Year 5/6 Meet and Greet meetings 

taking place at 3.30pm on Wednesday 25th September, the Year 6 Information Meeting will take place 

in Robins class. 

 

This is a Friday to Monday weekend residential and the cost for this year will be £254. This includes 

coach hire, activities and all meals from arrival at the centre on Friday afternoon. Please note that there 

is possible funding available to parents whose children have free school meals, or are eligible for pupil 

premium, as we do not wish to exclude any child from the trip due to financial constraints. Please talk to 

Mrs Cox in the office about this. 

 

To secure a place on this exciting trip the first payment, a non returnable deposit, of £30 is due by 

Monday 30th September.  

 

We would then like to offer a payment plan of 7 payments of £32 or a single payment of £222. The £30 

deposit and the monthly regular payments should be made via ParentPay. It is important that we receive 

regular payments as the school has to make interim payments to PGL throughout the year. The full 

amount must be paid by Wednesday 30th April, as this is when the school has to make its final payment 

to PGL. 

 

Please login into your ParentPay account, tick the consent box and pay your £30 deposit by Monday 30th 

September.  

 

Many thanks 

Miss Webb  

Senior Leader 

  Achieving Excellence 
  Fulfilling Potential 

 

 

 


